
 

 

       Have Questions About Development in the RM? We’re Here to Help!            

The RM of Ste. Anne is pleased to introduce a monthly Development Drop-In Day — your 
opportunity to meet with our planning staff and get answers to your general development-
related questions. 

 

             Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 

      Time: 1:00 PM – 3:30 PM 

    Location: RM of Ste. Anne Municipal Office, 395 Traverse Road 

 

                               Who’s Available? 
Our Development Officer and Planning Administrative Assistant will be on-site and ready to 
assist with topics like: 

  Building and development permits 

  Zoning and land use 

  Subdivision questions 

  And more! 

              No appointment is necessary — just stop by during the posted hours! 

     Please remember: The public is always welcome to visit or contact the municipal office 
during regular hours. This dedicated drop-in time is simply an added opportunity to 
connect face-to-face with our knowledgeable planning team. 

   This initiative will be advertised monthly on our website and Facebook page. 

 


